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                                                                                                                    22nd September 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Years 4, 5 and 6, 

 

Tewkesbury Schools Cross Country Series 
 

On Thursday 28th of September the first race of the Tewkesbury Cross Country series will take place 

on the Vineyards in Tewkesbury and all of year 4, 5 and 6 pupils are invited to go along and take part. 

 

The races are open to all, regardless of ability, and there is always a great atmosphere at the races. 

 

You will need to take your child to the Vineyards for 3:45pm on the day of each race.  

Please remember that the Vineyards is an open site and you will need to remain on the Vineyards 

during the event with your child. 

 

Mrs Litchfield will be at the event, at the finish line to collect place scores, please look for her if 

you are going. 

 

For your records the dates of all of the races are: 

Thursday 28th September 

Thursdays 5th October 

Thursday 12th October (reserve of 19th October if weather is bad). 

Thursday 8th February 2024 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 

Thursday 29th February 2024(fun run and presentation ceremony). 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Neveu 

 

 
 


